TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday September 25", 2024, Meeting

TC-24-11 - Julie Young Howell requests a painted crosswalk on Salamo Rd. at Weatherhill
Rd.

Discussion: The requesting resident noted their concern about the area being busy with
pedestrians and people on bikes/scooters. Staff indicated that with the 4-way stop at Day
Rd now open they encourage pedestrians to use the crosswalk at Day Rd. Staff mentioned
removing the west facing cross sidewalk ramp on the northeast side of the road. Staff may
also investigate no crossing signage.

Response: Staff intends to install a “Crosswalk Closed” sign at the west facing sidewalk
ramp on the northeast side of Salamo Rd.

Reports/Staff action: Staff installed “Crosswalk Closed” sign at the west facing sidewalk
ramp on the northeast side of Salamo Rd.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

“Crosswalk Closed” sign installed. Request complete.
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